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May 5, 2003

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Standards Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd.
Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Ms. Taube:

I am requesting that you dismiss the application for FCC ID H9PLA3021-100. This is a Class II
Permissive change.

I erroneously began submission of the application on the public Electronic Filing Site, rather than the
TCB filing site. I have completed the technical review and I am prepared to issue the grant. Because I
originally used the public site, I can not begin the TCB process because there is a permissive change
already in process.

Please dismiss the application with confirmation number EA238671.  After it has been dismissed, I
will process the application as a TCB.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Bob Martin
Sr. Technical Manager
rfm@etlsemko.com
(978)635-8606


